
Hello everyone, 
 

Superintendent Carter asked me to reach out to the alumni email group and let you 
know that tomorrow night's (3/16) meeting of the Alumni Executive Board has been 
postponed, and will be rescheduled at a later date.  
 
We will stay in touch and send along updates, as they become available. 
 
Thanks and stay well, 
Maureen Mahar 
 


